UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX I

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE DU QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE

TALENCE, LE Jan. 8, 1979

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

33405 TALENCE
TÉL. 80.68.00

POSTE :

Dear Don,

Not much time to write, but I want to send you* all our very best wishes for 1979!The best of health for you, and happy knapping!

Here things are like usual. In a hurry! In the last month I must have writtent 100 letters, made 120 drawings of flints for the publication of my excavations(1956!) at la Micoque and I still have about 100 more to draw. Then also I have the australian stuff to study!

Well,I would be glad to hear from you,if you are not too tired to write! Happy New Year again!

Bien amicalement,

F. Bordes

